
Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission,  
 
Pursuant to a majority vote by the Irvington Community Association (ICA) Board, the ICA joins in 
requesting that you grant an extension for public hearings regarding the 2035 Comprehensive Plan until 
at least 90 days after new Mixed Use and Institutional Zones are defined as the new zones will 
apparently accommodate 80 to 90 % of the new residential growth in Portland over the next 20 years.  
 
The ICA agrees that citizens should have time to read and understand the proposed changes before 
commenting on them in a public hearing. The new zones should be defined before the Commission ends 
its hearing on the Comprehensive Plan. 
 
Thank you for considering our request. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Steven Cole 
President, Irvington Community Association  
503-754-7713 
Steve Cole stevencole86@gmail.com 
 
c/o NECN 
4815 NE 7th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97211 


